
 

Public Health and Social Development Sectoral 
Bargaining Council (PHSDSBC) – 24 July 2019 
 
Nursing OSD implementation 
In the previous Informus it was reported that the Task Team will complete its report by the end of July 
2019. The Task Team requested extension and the final report will be presented on 10 September 
2019. 
 
Skills Development Committees (SDCs) 
The re-established of SDCs will be held on 30 July 2019. The Social Development Department 
indicated that local committees will be established by 15 August 2019. 
 
PDMS (Health) 
According to the employer, 2017/18 payments have been finalised for employees and SMS members. 
PSA members who have not received payment must submit their names and contact details to 
Sharon Els sharon.els@psa.co.za 
 
Exploitation: Nursing staff 
A report of staff who went for Nursing training but are not paid according to the work they do, despite 
the new qualifications, was presented. Members need to contact Sharon Els if they are affected. 
 
Health and Safety (Health and SD) 
Members who work in buildings that are not safe must report all health safety hazards and/or risks to 
the PSA Office. 
 
Placement of Masupatsela’s 
A multi-lateral will be organised. Affected members must contact the PSA with their details. 
 
Temporary closure: Kopano Clinic 
A report on the closing of the Clinic will be sent to the PSA by 2 August 2019. Affected members will 
be kept informed. 
 
Outstanding policies 
The Chamber is busy finalising all outstanding policies by the next Chamber meeting. 
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Staffing: Pelonomi Maternity Ward 
The employer presented a report. The PSA will share report with members on 31 July 2019. 
 
Private consultation: Universitas Hospital Radiology 
A draft collective agreement on future involvement will be presented at the next Chamber meeting. 
 
Changing of non-shift workers to shift work 
A bi-lateral will be held on 2 August 2019 and a collective agreement for future engagements will be 
drafted. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 


